
Dear Lawmakers,  
Please consider the ramifications of this matter. Many people already struggle to afford heat and fuel to 
get to work. If this passes, it would not only make it unaffordable for many of us to heat our homes and 
businesses, it would significantly lower our property values since buyers would be looking for homes 
with a different source of heat! 
Many low income families would be even more dependant on government programs and are already 
having to bite into their food and housing budgets just to be able to afford gas to get to work and their 
childrens school. Please consider the hardships this would create and vote No on doubling our cost for 
Natural gas and raising the price of gas!  
Thank you for listening. 
Cindy Endicott  
Baker City, Oregon 
 


